
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year for Harvest, we are collecting donations for the King’s Lynn Foodbank! 

Below is a list of items they ideally need, although any in-date non-perishable item 

would be appreciated and used (in no particular order): 

 Tinned meat 

 Tinned fish 

 Small bottles of squash 

 Tinned fruit 

 Tinned rice pudding 

 Long life or UHT milk 

 Shampoo & Conditioner 

 Toilet roll 

 Small boxes of washing powder 

We want to help King’s Lynn Foodbank feed local people in need. If you are able, 

please join with us by giving food so that those less fortunate don’t go hungry.  

Please bring your items to school by 18th October. There will be donation boxes 

outside the office and in the mobile. Alternatively, you can give your donation to a 

member of staff.  

Thank you 
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